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WordPress changed the blog into a new “editor,” and that is not working 
out real well. 

Gadfly activity may be spotty for a while, not sure. 

And attempts to communicate with me through the blog have run into 
problems too. 

If you run into trouble, email comments or posts to me at 
ejg1@lehigh.edu. 

Sigh. 
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